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Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and members of the committee, 

 

I’ve been driving for Lyft and Uber in the Portland area full time since 2015.  They are 

constantly reducing our pay, and it no longer reflects what the customer is paying.  

It’s ridiculous that we make 40-60% less than not only our neighbors in CA and WA 

but all other Oregon markets as well!!??  There’s no reason drivers in Portland 

should be making less than what drivers make in Vancouver, Washington.  We also 

need paid sick time.  The new CEO of Lyft is happy to short the drivers, as long his 

shareholders see a profitable quarter, and this must stop. We rideshare drivers of 

Oregon demand fair pay, deactivation protections and benefits!  Please pass senate 

bill 1166.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Erik Olson 

Lyft and Uber driver 


